
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Public Forum Announcement: 
A public forum will be held on July 10, 2019 to 
discuss the formation of a transit service district. 

Everyone is welcome to come share their thoughts 
and input. 

 
Date:   July 10, 2019 
Time:   10:00am 
Location:  Columbia County Courthouse Annex 

230 Strand Street, Room 308 
St. Helens, OR 97051  
 

For additional information: 
 

Email:  ccriderinfo@columbiacountyor.gov 
Call:  503-366-0159 
Write:  Attn: Transit Director 

     1155 Deer Island Rd 
     St. Helens, OR 97051 
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